The NJ Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Water Quality, is seeking your participation in an
upcoming stakeholder meeting on the topic of revising the Stormwater BMP Manual to account for infiltration
from stormwater basins in routing calculations. The stakeholder meeting will be held on Wednesday January
10 from 1 — 4pm at the New Jersey Environmental Infrastructure Trust located at 3131 Princeton Pike,
Building 4 Suite 216 Lawrenceville, NJ 08648.

This meeting is a follow-up to the stakeholder meetings held on June 23 and June 29 2017 on this same topic.
At the conclusion of the June 29" meeting a small workgroup was formed to discuss the specific parameters
and values to be used in routing calculations for infiltration. The workgroup has met 5 times since July 2017.
The workgroup will be presenting the concepts they have discussed and developed for your specific feedback
and recommendations.

To view the agenda and meeting materials from the two previous stakeholder meetings, please visit the links
below:

June 23 meeting materials http://www.njdepcalendar.com/calendar/events/index.php?com=detail&elD=573
June 29 meeting materials http://www.njdepcalendar.com/calendar/events/index.php?com=detail&elD=574

Participation in this process is by invitation only. If you are unable to attend, you may designate an alternate,
however, in order to have a meaningful discussion, participation at this meeting is limited to only one
representative per invite.

Please RSVP to Deanna Carabelli at Deanna.Carabelli@dep.nj.gov or 609-292-4396 if you or your designee is
able to attend this meeting.

Thank You.
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